
 

 

 

28-5-21 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

As always it has been another busy week in school.  As the warmer weather has arrived we have started to 

use our field more for games and playtimes.  This week, Year 6 were also able to go on their outdoor 

adventures to Robinwood in Wales.  At the last minute this changed from a residential to a non-residential 

trip as the Covid rule changes in Wales were not the same as in England.  I would like to thank all of the 

staff for being so flexible and enabling the trip to go ahead.  Year 6 had a wonderful time and plenty of 

good memories were made with their class mates. 

 

Sports Days – Provisional plan 

Looking forward to the rest of the summer term we are planning to hold several sports days so that each 

year group can participate in a safe way providing the general reopening after Covid continues as 

anticipated.  At the moment these are scheduled for July.  If these do ahead we would try and maintain 

Covid distancing and would ask that only one parent from a household attends.  After half term I will send 

out more information. 

 

Staffing changes and additions 

For September there are a few staffing changes.  Mrs Wilson our year 6 teacher and SENCo has resigned 

her post to take up some new challenges.  We will miss her dearly and wish her well as she leaves St. 

Bridget’s.  Mr Coughlin will take over the SENCo role in September and is already having regular transition 

meetings with Mrs Wilson to ensure a good handover.   

Two teaching assistants Mrs Mackenzie and Mrs Mumford have also resigned their posts.  Mrs Mackenzie 

has decided to retire and Mrs Mumford has resigned from September.  I would like to thank both of them 

for their contributions to school both for the individual children that they have helped as well their wider 

class roles. 

For September we have recruited a number of teachers to replace and further improve teaching and 

learning across the school, through reduced class size and additional support.  After half term I will update 

you with the staffing arrangements for September. 

 

Reading  

Since our return we have encouraged the children to read even more than usual.  Today the book orders 

from each class arrived and the children have been delighted.  These were books that the children chose 

with the help of their class teachers.  I would also like to thank the Parents Association for their donation to 

boost our funds for the books.  During our reading assemblies it is great to see the motivation to read new 

books and talk about the enjoyment that reading is bringing to the children’s lives. 
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Summer Holiday Club – booking and expression of interest  

Last summer we ran a very successful holiday club in which we were full each day for four weeks.  We are 

looking to offer this provision again.  Currently, the sign up for the club is low and if this is something you 

are intending to use it would be helpful to register your interest after half term so that I can arrange the 

staffing.   

Please contact Claire Redgrift for further information - 07985 657 578  

Email: redgriftc@stbridgets.wirral.sch.uk  

 

PSHE Policy Feedback  

Thank you to the parents who gave feedback on our updated approach to personal, social, health and 

economic education policy (PSHE).  The responses were largely positive and appreciated the new 

requirements from the DFE, the importance of diversity across our curriculum and how the school intends 

to implement them.   

 

Remaining Inset Days 2021 

Monday 7th June 2021 

Monday 19th July 2021 

Tuesday 20th July 2021 

 

Inset Days 2021-22  

Wednesday 1st September 2021  

Friday 22nd October 2021  

Monday 1st November 2021  

Tuesday 4th January 2022  

Friday 27th May 2022  

 

Your sincerely, 

 
Neil Le Feuvre 

 

 

 

 


